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Posted Sep 11, 2019, at 6:00 AM, Star News Online published a story about the constitution
week being celebrated by the Daughters of the American Revolution, and Burgwin-Wright
House's involvement with a gathering to listen to the bells ring.

  Constitution Week will be celebrated by the Daughters of
the America Revolution
  Bells will be rung at 4 p.m. on Tuesday, September 17, at the
Burgwin-Wright House at 224 Market Street, Wilmington.
  

by Mary Busbe Your Voice Correspondent
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https://www.starnewsonline.com/news/20190911/constitution-week-will-be-celebrated-by-daughters-of-america-revolution
https://nscdasnc.memberclicks.net/news

